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GET Committee 

From: 	 Douglas Stacy <wmauispt@maui.net> 

Sent: 	 Sunday, January 20, 2019 6:50 PM 
To: 	 GET Committee 
Subject: 	 GET-1(6), confirmation of David Goode 

Follow Up Flag: 	 Follow up 

Flag Status: 	 Completed 

Committee Chairman Mike Molina 

Dear Mr. Molina, 

I would like to express my support for David Goode's nomination as County Director of Public works. 

His experience and expertise helped my small business get installed a street sign at Papapalua St. and Wainee St. in 

Lahaina. A sign needed that never got installed. We were amazed at how fast the sign got installed. 

The other impressive event in helping us was getting a stores parking lot Paved in an SMA location. He introduced us 

to the various department heads we needed to contact to get the job done. He also followed up with telephone calls 

to see how our project was going. 

I think Mr. Goode has the temperament, organizational skills and people skills to lead the department in the best 

way possible for the future of Maui. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Doug Stacy 

President, MDS inc. 

DBA West Maui Sports and Fishing Supply 

Real Estate Broker 

DSS Realty LLC 

Sent from my iPad 


